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       OC  LAGOON  DAY  
May 9, 2015   

10am-10pm  

Aspen Terrace has 

been reserved for 

the OC for the        

day!  

Starting on Monday, April 27, pick up your 
Discount tickets in the office.  

Tickets MUST be picked up BY the END of  
SCHOOL on May 8th. They will not have extra  

discount tickets at Lagoon.  

Take ONE ticket for EACH person. Then write your 
family's name and the number of tickets taken on the 

sheet provided.  

Our Group Rate is $33.00 per person (a $20 savings!)  
Parking is $10 per vehicle, so try to carpool!  

Hope to see everyone there!  
Contact the Community Connections Committee at connections@ocslc.org if you have any questions.  
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“WHO” has met HawkWatch International's Raptor Ambassadors? 

Denise and Katy’s 2-3rd class did! 
(And it was AWESOME!) 

On April 6th, the OC’s 2-3 grade class welcomed 
“Kotori,” the Great Horned Owl (he thinks he’s 
people) and “Yaki,” the American Kestrel. The 
students handled eagle foot and skull replicas, 
and participated in a lively discussion about birds 
of prey. One student affectionately nicknamed 
the owl "Oliver" and the kestrel "Wing-Flapper".  
 
HawkWatch was more exciting than snack or 
recess (really!) as the students remained in their 
seats to ask questions after the bell rang. Thank 
you to HawkWatch for an unforgettable raptor 
encounter! For more info, please check out BLM-
Utah’s Facebook site or Hawkwatch.org. Want 
raptors? We can make it happen! (Just promise 
to be as good as those 2-3rd graders!) - 
 
 

Denise and Katy’s Class did! 
(And it was AWESOME!) 



Paige's 
2/3 class 
having 

fun with 
Penny in 

PE.


